
To Whom It May Concern,

As a permanent residency applicant who has already spent four years studying and

working here in Australia, I am writing this letter to show my great concern over the

Visa Capping Bill 2010, which, if passed in Senate, will potentially bring uncertainty

to the approval of my PR application.        

 

My wife and I came to Australia four years ago as international students. We all found

taxable jobs while studying in universities. In 2009, we successfully lodged PR

application together, which gave us a strong belief that our life would be better and

better in Australia, where we love and had already gotten used to living. However,

since I heard the news on the Visa Capping Bill 2010, I felt anxious about our future.

We have spent our primary time of life in Australia where we have contributed and

will be committed to nation’s  prosperous  future.  Therefore, would any related

authority please consider people like us and give them a chance to live in this

beautiful land? 

 

Best regards,

 
 


